
Lake Superior Performance Rally 

October 14-15, 2022 

 

 

BULLETIN #1: Service Spectating Change 

On Sunday, October 2, 2022, the Advance Information was released and contained the following 

statement on page 7 under Service Information and Route: 

Crews wishing to spectate must use a separate vehicle. The spectator areas on 
SS 1 and 2 may be the only options due to scheduling. Crews may be able to view SS 15 and 16 in 

Marquette. 

This statement is incorrect.  Service crews are not allowed to leave the service area once they have 

entered (RCR 7.1.10 Service Crews).  We underestimated the effort and number of volunteers it would 

take to make this happen.   

We therefore delete that statement, as quoted above, and restate that Service Crews are not allowed 

to leave the service area once they have entered.   

Spectating at SS 15/16 will be investigated and a separate bulletin may be issued for those stages 

ONLY> 

 

Tom Nelson, Clerk of the Course 10-3-2022 


